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6 February 2022 

 

Service Suspension of Seven Chong Hing Bank Branches  
 

Chong Hing Bank announced that, in light of the latest situation of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

operations of the following seven Chong Hing Bank branches will be temporarily suspended (ATMs 

will remain in service) from 8 February 2022 (Tuesday) until further notice, in order to safeguard the 

health and safety of its customers and staff. 

 

District Branch Name Branch Address 

HK Island 

Causeway Bay Branch 488 Jaffe Road, Causeway Bay, HK 

Western Branch* 347 – 349 Des Voeux Road West, HK 

Kowloon 

Kowloon Bay Branch 
Shop 8, G/F, Chevalier Commercial Centre,  

8 Wang Hoi Road Kowloon Bay, Kln 

Lei Yue Mun Branch 
Shop 123, 1/F Domain, 38 Ko Chiu Road, Yau 

Tong, Kln 

How Ming Street Branch 114 How Ming Street, Kwun Tong, Kln 

New 

Territories 

Cheung Fat Estate Branch 
Shop 206A, 2/F, Cheung Fat Plaza, Cheung Fat 

Estate, Tsing Yi, NT 

Tai Wo Plaza Branch 
Shop 101 I, Level 1, Tai Wo Plaza, 12 Tai Wo 

Road, Tai Wo, NT 

* Safe deposit box service of Western Branch will remain unchanged (service hours: 9:00 am to 

4:00 pm Monday to Friday, and 9:00 am to 12:00 noon on Saturday). 

 

At present, the business hours of all Chong Hing Bank’s branches in Hong Kong has been adjusted 

to 9:00 am to 4:00 pm Monday to Friday, and 9:00 am to 12:00 noon on Saturday. 
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In addition, in accordance with the compulsory testing notice issued by the HKSAR Government 

earlier, as Chong Hing Bank’s To Kwa Wan Branch and Tsz Wan Shan Branch are situated in 

buildings which require concerned persons to undergo compulsory testing, the operations of these 

two branches (including ATM services) have been temporarily suspended from 4 February 2022 

(Friday).  Since all staff of the Tsz Wan Shan Branch have received negative results in the required 

Covid-19 testing, and deep cleaning and disinfection have been conducted at the Branch, the Tsz 

Wan Shan Branch will resume operations on 7 February 2022 (Monday).  All staff of the To Kwa 

Wan Branch are currently undergoing the required testing and the last test will be taken on 8 

February.  The To Kwa Wan Branch will resume operations after negative results have been 

received.  Further notice will be issued. 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” 

to carry out banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or contact the Bank’s 

branch staff. 

 

– End – 
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